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Orora Glass awarded ‘Supplier of the Year’ by Lion 
 
Orora Glass is delighted to be recognised by Lion as their ‘Supplier of the Year 2014’. Lion is a major 
procurer of packaging in Australasia and one of Orora Australasia’s top customers. 
 
At Lion’s recent annual Supplier Recognition Dinner, Rob McKenzie, Lion’s Supply Chain & Technical 
Director, and Peter West, Lion Dairy & Drinks Managing Director, presented the award to Greg Savage, 
General Manager Orora Glass. 
 
“This significant recognition is presented to Orora based on their highest overall score from Lion for 
quality and delivery, as well as positive survey feedback from all sites and functions,” said Peter West 
announcing the award. 
 
“Orora excelled in all pillars of measurement, supplying consistently high quality product as well as 
meeting Lion’s supplier quality expectations and working proactively to address identified opportunities.” 
“Orora has supported Lion’s recent marketing initiatives by refreshing one of our most premium brands, 
James Boag. The team’s efforts to enhance the efficiency of incoming goods and improve pallet utilisation 
has led to value creation opportunities, while also supporting Lion’s sustainability commitments as a 
signatory to the Australian Packaging Covenant,” said Peter West. 
 
“We are very proud to receive this prestigious award from Lion recognising our quality packaging, 
innovation and design, relentless customer focus, and our team members’ efforts right across this 
important relationship,” said Greg Savage, General Manager, Orora Glass. 
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